Sayers, Margery

From: Paula Kreissler <paula@healthysavannah.org>
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2015 6:59 AM

To: CouncilMail

Subject: Howard County should pass CB 17-2015

Dear Howard County Council Members:

I heard that the Council will soon be discussing CB 17-2015 -- the bill to make healthy food and drink choices more
widely available on county property. I fully support this bill.

The County spends a substantial amount of taxpayers' money treating employees' chronic diseases. Given that, the
county government should take reasonable steps like these to encourage good nutrition, keep employees healthy and
reduce health care costs.

| urge you to pass this law. Please let me know how you intend to vote.
Sincerely,

Paula Kreissler

216 E 32nd St.

Savannah, GA 31401
(912) 272-9494




